
 
 
 
 

 

 
DARTS ‘HAVE A GO’ SESSIONS 

Term 3 2024 
 
DATES:   Thursday 1st August – Thursday 29th August (5 Sessions) 
 
TIME:   4pm – 5pm 
 
VENUE:  Canterbury Darts Association Hall 
   23 Livingstone Street, Phillipstown 
   
REGISTRATION: Registrations are due by 5pm Friday 26 July, a link to the online registration form can 

be found HERE 
 
OVERVIEW: With support from CSDA volunteers, these sessions are designed to provide a new, 

safe and fun sporting activity for all Canterbury secondary school students. An 
opportunity to develop technique through a variety of different game formats make 
this a suitable introduction for students of all ages, genders and abilities to the 
exciting game of Darts in a controlled and safe environment. There is also an 
emphasis on promoting the mathematical element of the game. (Students who may 
struggle with mathematics can still enjoy the game). 

   
EQUIPMENT:  Players MUST wear closed toe shoes; open toe shoes are not permitted. 
   Players MUST wear a collared shirt. 

 Players can bring their own set of darts, but there will be darts available for use at 
the venue. 

 
HEALTH & SAFETY: Students MUST be supervised by a school appointed staff member or other adult. 
 Schools are responsible for the health and safety of their students in transit to and 

from and at the venue.  All schools must comply with indoor venues evacuation & 
risk management plans. 

 
For further details please refer to the SSC Risk Management plans, available on the 
documents page of the SSC website.   

 
CANCELLATION: Darts will generally only be cancelled through venue or school closures. 
  
COST:    There is no cost for this activity in 2024 
 
  

 


